
 

National Park Service, Park Museum Management Program                                             Teaching with Museum Collections
   

Learning How to Read a Museum Object – Worksheet – Side 1 
 
 

 
What is it? 

What was it used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need an object 
like this in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with this object? 
 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 

 

 
What are these objects? 

What were they used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need objects 
like these in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with these objects? 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 

 

 
What is it? 

What was it used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need an object 
like this in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with this object? 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 
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Learning How to Read a Museum Object – Worksheet – Side 2 
 
 

 
What is it? 

What was it used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need an object 
like this in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with this object? 
 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 

 
What is it? 

What was it used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need an object 
like this in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with this object? 
 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 

 
What is it? (the black object in  
the white oval) 
 

What was it used for? 
 
Why would Clara Barton need an object 
like this in the American Red Cross 
offices? 
 
What job do you think the volunteers 
would perform with this object? 
 
 
Do we still use objects like this now? 

Write your answers here: 

 


